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I strongly support this bill and the material good it would do for Black Oregonians. In 

a state that historically blocked Black people from living here, we especially must now 

focus on reparations and evaluating the regular discrimination and harm done to our 

Black neighbors. It is well overdue. Please pass this bill! 


